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October 31, 2012 | v
Pamela Giordano 1 Z
Prudential Connecticut Realty

944 Main StreetBranford, CT 06405
Dear Pamela:

The coming year will pose many challenges as well as opportunities for the Association and the real estate industry. |
know the members of our Association have the talent to effectively handle the many challenges that face our Association
and our profession.

We need your energetic involvement to deal pro-actively with many diverse issues and implement the Association's
numerous goals and objectives. With this in mind, you have been appointed as a member of the 2013 Professional
Standards Committee. A list of the scheduled meeting dates for 2013 and other important meeting information is
enclosed.

Please notify Alison Hudak at Ext. 318 or e-mail: hudaka@ctrealtor.com no later than Friday, November 9t if you are
unable or unwilling to accept this appointment. If we do not hear from you by this date, it will be assumed that you accept
your appointment.

PLEASE NOTE: E-mail will be the primary method of communicating with you. Please let us know if the e-mail
listed below is incorrect or, if one is not listed here, please provide us with one.

E-mail address: queenofreal@aol.com
We look forward to working with you throughout 2013!

Sincerely,

%O(/L(Ou dm W uA

Mary Ann Hebert
2013 President

cC: Eugene Marconi, Staff Executive
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PROFESSIONAL STANDARDS
COMMITTEE

2013 MEETING DATES

Wednesday, May 22 - 10:00 a.m.

Meeting will be held at the CAR office (111 Founders Plaza, East Hartford) in the
conference room on the 6t floor.

Wednesday, September 11 - 10:00 a.m.,

This will be a virtual meeting held online.

You will receive a meeting notice/agenda (via e-mail) approximately 7-10 days prior fo
these meetings. If it is necessary to cancel or reschedule a meeting, you will be notified at
least one week in advance.

Should there be inclement weather the day of any scheduled meeting, please call the
CAR office after 7:00 a.m. and the voice mail greeting will include a message
canceling the meeting, if necessary.



